
Board Report November, 2009 
 
 
I have been appointed to a (CDA) committee to look at library law and to make 
suggestions for changes.   We are starting with Township/City/Village Libraries Law and 
County Library law.  
 
If you have any suggestions as to needed changes, let me know.  
 
Coop. Directors are continuing their work on the strategic planning conference.   
 
The discount contracts for books and non-print items have been completed.  They are 
posted on our web page.   
 
I attended MLA last week in Lansing.    
 
Continued adding information to Fuelyourmind.org 

Statistics for the last year are being handed out.    
 
Have been revising the Long Range Plan. 
 
Have been revising the Board Bylaws.  
 
I worked at the registration desk for the MLA conference next month.  
 
I have volunteered to be on the program subcommittee for the 2010 conference.   
 
FAX do not call list.  Add can you library.  –and business do not call list.    
 https://www.donotcall.gov/ 
  
State Aid reports - Remember to send White Pine a copy.  White Pine Report was 
submitted 10/2/09. 
 
Meeting dates for FY10 will continue to be on the second Wednesday of each month. 
 
 
 
November 17, 2009 –   
Duncan Smith, creator of NoveList, one of the MeL databases available from EBSCO  
 

November 18, 2009 –  
Children’s homework help, with Elizabeth Andresen 
 
November 18, 2009 –  
Cutting the cord 
 
November 24, 2009 – 
Mel Databases: What's New 2009 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


